Call for Papers:
Crossings and Connections: Norwegian Migration to North America

Week 25: June 18-22, 2025

NAHA, NAHA-Norge, NORTANA, and the Norwegian Dept. at St. Olat
College are excited to announce Crossings and Connections (CC2025)

— a special conference commemorating 200 years of Norwegian
migration to/ from North America. The conference will focus on the time
period of 1825-2025. Topics on earlier migrations to/ from the East Coast
of North America and the Dano-Norwegian colonization in the Caribbean
from before 1825 are also encouraged. We welcome participation from
faculty, graduate and undergraduate students, independent scholars, and
professionals.

The conference offers a wide variety of experiences that will appeal to
scholars and researchers of Norwegian migration while also providing
foundational sessions geared to the public.

NORWAY
Themes of the conference include the reasons for, responses to, and & NORTH
impact of transnational Norwegian migration.

AMERICA
You can propose a variety of contributions for CC2025, including: 1825.2025

Research panels
Community talks
Book talk
Roundtables
Workshops

Digital Poster Sessions

The conference is being held entirely in-person; there will not be any virtual or hybrid sessions.
More details about each of these opportunities are available on the website.

We are planning a multi-sensory event including opportunities to explore Norwegian-American
music, dance, historic sites, and more! We welcome your feedback as to the types of supplemental
events you hope the conference will include.

Dates to remember
e Call for Papers: May 17, 2024
e Submission deadline: October 9, 2024
e Acceptance notification: November 30, 2024
e Conference program: May 17th, 2025

To submit your proposal and find more information,
visit pages.stolaf.edu/cc2025/ or scan the QR code.



http://pages.stolaf.edu/cc2025/

